
 
 

 

BUGLE CALLS, AUGUST 2021 

SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY CIVIL WAR ROUND TABLE 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 

Hello all,  

It is that time again for the Summer BBQ at Brian & Linda’s 

cabin. If you haven’t already heard, this year’s potluck will be 

August 14th. 

You can RSVP to Brian at 559-284-4969, email 

brianclague@gmail.com, or phone Linda at 559-281-4953.  

Before the BBQ begins there will be a guest speaker at the 

Shaver museum at 1-2 pm.  He will talk about the Creek Fire. 

mailto:brianclague@gmail.com


At the BBQ Frank Johnson will talk about the Hunley 

Museum in Charleston. 

 Bring Main Dish or Salad if your last name is A  through M.  

For N through-Z bring Desserts. 

 The gate code is 4283, house number 13.  Looking forward to 

seeing you there. 

Regards, Michael Spencer 

EDITOR’S NOTE:  This will be the LAST BBQ at Shaver. 

 

FUTURE MEETING: 

 Hopefully, we will be able to meet at Denny’s in 

September, but who knows?  Watch for the September 

BUGLE CALLS for more information. 

 Also, do not forget to send in registration for our 

November Conference.  (See Events Page of website) 

http://www.sjvcwrt2.com/bugle-calls.html
http://www.sjvcwrt2.com/events.html

